Legal Notice
Rockford Township

2019 Regulating storage of items on Township roads and right-of-way
Notice is hereby given on July 16, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. there will be a public hearing for the purpose of consideration of amending Ordinance 2010.3-2 regulating storage of items on Township roads and right-of-ways.  The hearing will be held at the Rockford Town Hall 3039 Dague Ave. SE Buffalo, MN 55313.  All interested parties will be heard, and written comments may be submitted before or at the hearing.
The Ordinance can be reviewed at the Rockford Town Hall 3039 Dague Ave. SE, Buffalo, MN 55313 during office hours, Mon., Wed., and Fri. 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
Rachelle L. McDougall

Clerk/Treasurer

Rockford Township
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